
Dear Vendors:          3/5/2020 

 

Thank you for your support related to PPE conservation efforts at Carilion Clinic. We have made positive 
steps, and request that these measures, and a few new caveats, continue until normal supply chain 
functions are restored.  

If your presence at the hospital is not critical, please refrain from coming to campus.  If you are on 
campus, please do not enter any restricted area (OR/procedural rooms) unless the physician requests 
you.  If you do enter a room, remain in the room for the duration of the case.  

 At this time, we cannot accommodate the training of new vendors, observation by managers or others 
from your company.  Only essential personnel may enter the surgical suite or procedural areas. 

Please be respectful if you are questioned or unable to enter a room.   

We continue to monitor the situation and will communicate as needed. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Respectfully, 

Supply Chain 


